
From: abrahamsd@parliament.uk <abrahamsd@parliament.uk>  
Sent: 12 January 2022 11:41 
To: Harry Catherall <Harry.Catherall@oldham.gov.uk> 
Subject: OMBC Resolutions (Case Ref: DA44530) 
 

Dear Harry 
 
Thank you for your recent letters, received 8th December, making me aware of the OMBC 
resolutions passed on flood prevention and the save our rivers campaign. 
 
I very much appreciate you taking the time to share these resolutions with me.  Please do 
let me know if there are any points you would like me to pursue when you receive 
responses from the Environment Secretary, United Utilities, the NFU and River Action. 
 
With best wishes 
 
Debbie 
 
Debbie Abrahams FFPH 
Member of Parliament 
Oldham East and Saddleworth 
  
Parliamentary Office: 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A 0AA 
  
Oldham Office: 
9 Church Lane 
Oldham 
OL1 3AN 
  
Tel: 0161 624 4248 (Oldham) 0207 219 1041 (London) 
  
Email: abrahamsd@parliament.uk 
  
Website: www.debbieabrahams.org.uk 
  
Twitter: Debbie_abrahams 
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